

Mary E. Skipper, Superintendent

8 Bonair Street · Somerville, MA 02145-3246 mskipper@k12.somerville.ma.us · www.somerville.k12.ma.us T 617-629-5200, x6005 · F 617-629-5611

November 24, 2020

Dear SPS Parents and Guardians,

As we prepare for the long holiday weekend, I wanted to take a moment to share with you some documents that we have developed in preparation for our eventual gradual return to our classrooms. We hope the following resources will help address some of the questions you may have regarding established protocols for our Hybrid Learning Model. We will continue to work collaboratively with our unions on the plan, and will also continue to keep you informed regarding a possible timeline for a return to our school buildings. The city is expecting to receive a more concrete schedule on school mitigation efforts from the contractors within the next week or two. Information and updates will also continue to be posted at www.somerville.k12.ma.us/back-school-2020.

- Hybrid FAQ
- COVID-19 Manual of Operating Procedures
- Building Reports
- SPS COVID-19 Transmission Prevention Plan

We cannot thank you enough for your tireless work and commitment to our students during this incredibly challenging time. We appreciate all that you have done and continue to do to keep students engaged in their learning, and to support students and one another through this process. Have a safe and restful Thanksgiving break.

Respectfully,

Mary Skipper, Superintendent